
 

 

Arizona Chapter Report 

January 06, 2013 

 

Membership:  24 

 

Carry forward:  $ 630.28 

 

Lookout related information: 

 

-Continued to revisit and re-photograph all Arizona fire lookouts although on a 

much slower pace this past year. 

 

-Visited Mark Gutzman in Cloudcroft, NM   in June reference the hosting of the 

2013 Western FFLA conference.  A very positive site which was later confirmed. 

 

-No lookouts were added to the NHLR. 

 

-In general I did not devote as much time to the FFLA as the two previous years as 

I was completing my research on the “World War II Military Aircraft Crashes on 

the San Francisco Peaks”, and made multiple power point presentation through 

the state of Arizona. 

 

Goals for 2013: 

 

-Provide 1-3 NHLR nominations. 

 

-Assist Mark Gutzman on the Western FFLA conference to be held in New Mexico 

and communicate with Arizona membership about attending the conference. 

 

-Continue to assist the local national forest as requested. 

 

Dave Lorenz 

Fire Lookout Research 

Forest Fire Lookout Association 

Director Arizona 


